
NOTICE OF WARNING OF  
DISTRICT MEETING 

 
 
 

All electors and citizens who are qualified to vote in town meetings of the Towns of 
Bethlehem and Woodbury, Connecticut, are hereby notified and warned that a District 
Meeting of Regional School District No. 14 will be held in the library of the Nonnewaug 
High School, 5 Minortown Road, Woodbury, Connecticut, on Monday, May 6, 2013 at 
7:30 p.m. 
 
 
 
PURPOSE:  TO CONSIDER THE BUDGET SUBMITTED BY THE BOARD OF 
EDUCATION FOR REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 14 FOR THE FISCAL 
YEAR COMMENCING JULY 1, 2013 AND ENDING JUNE 30, 2014 IN THE 
AMOUNT OF $ 32,055,781. 
 
 
 
The vote on said budget will be by the voting machines in the towns of Bethlehem and 
Woodbury, Connecticut on Tuesday, May 7, 2013, between the hours of 6:00 a.m. and 
8:00 p.m., the day following the District Meeting.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
REGIONAL SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 14 
Bethlehem and Woodbury, Connecticut 
BY: George Bauer, Chairperson 


